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January 4, 2024  

      
 
 
Dear Member of The American Polish Cultural Society, (APCS) 
 
 
Please be advised that the General Membership Meeting is planned for January 28, 2024, 
at 2:30 pm in Hall #3.  (Dequindre entrance).  
 
In accordance with our By-Laws, this is also an election meeting for the Board of Directors, 
term covering 2024 - 2026.  
 
As a Life Member of APCS your organization is entitled to one vote on behalf of your 
organization. Please respond electronically with the name of the person representing your 
organization. To expedite this request please contact;  Lchrobak1@gmail.com  
or call the office at 248-687-3636. 
 
 
 
Thank You for your consideration. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 

Richard Z. Tarnicki, APCS/APCC President 
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